To the Senate Committee looking into Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013:

Gender-based terminations are abhorrent to all but a pathetic, tiny minority of
Australians.

I, and every Australian | know, support Senator Madigan's sensible Bill. As the
practice should be entirely outlawed, it is eminently sensible that Medicare should
not be involved.

The extreme form of discrimination based on gender, almost invariably females,
cannot be tolerated.

Yours Sincerely,

Margaret Sonnemann





